
  
 

Tax ID# 603 237 818 

  Trojan Booster Club 
  711 East Main Street 
  Auburn, WA. 98002 
    
      

 
 
Dear Business Owner: 
 
 
Auburn High School Booster Club is holding its Auction fundraiser on Saturday, 
November 19th, 2016 in the New Lindbloom Center at GRC.  The auction is a fun 
evening for parents, high school staff, friends, and alumni to raise funds for our high 
school sports and activities.   
 
You can support the evening by making a tax-deductible contribution to Auburn High 
School Booster Club.  We are asking local businesses to donate goods or services for the 
silent and live auction.  Any type of donation would be greatly appreciated.  Your 
donations will be acknowledged throughout the evening as items are auctioned off. 
 
Auburn High School Booster Club is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization.  The purpose of 
our organization is to support, promote, and foster interest in all Auburn High School 
academics, activities, arts, athletics, clubs and organizations.  Many of the high school 
athletics, clubs, and activities will be participating in this fundraiser by collecting auction 
items and selling tickets to the event.  Proceeds will help support the many participating 
groups as well as supporting scholarships for graduating seniors. 
  
Your generous donations will help make this fundraiser a success, and you will be 
supporting youth at Auburn High School athletics and activities.  
 
If you have any questions, or to purchase tickets to this event, please feel free to contact 
the Booster Club Committee at: auburnhighboosterclub@gmail.com or you can contact me 
directly at khenry@auburn.wednet.edu or 253-931-4888.   
 
Please retain this letter and the donation receipt for your tax records.  Thank you for 
supporting our high school.  We appreciate your help! 
  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Auburn High School Booster Club 
 


